Local Adjustment Board of Aurora met on Monday, August 26, 2024 at 5:45 PM in the Aurora Maintenance Shop for discussion and possible action on a special exception submitted by Melanie Strenge. 

Present:  Mayor Josh Jones.  Council members: David Schuttloffel, Jon Geise, Ryan Meyer and Nancy Price. 

Others Present: Melanie Strenge

Strenge was present to ask for consideration on a special exception on her commercial property on Broadway. She is wanting to construct apartments, if space allows, above a commercial building.  There were questions on parking, design and size of building, lot size, and what businesses could occupy the building. Strenge stated that she has been in contact with a few individuals interested in renting the spaces. She also states that if there is only room for parking for one apartment that she is willing to do that. 

After much discussion, Motion by Geise to approve the special exception. Second by Price. All in favor. Carried. 
Being no other business items to discuss, M/S Geise, Price to adjourn meeting. Carried. 

